



Mitchell Shron
Principal – Career and Technical Institute

5 BOCES Road, Poughkeepsie, New York 12601 Phone: 845.486.8001 | Fax: 845.486.8171 E-mail: mitchell.shron@dcboces.org

March 2016

Dear Community Member:

Would you like to learn more about today's Career and Technical Education? The Career and Technical Institute at Dutchess BOCES will be hosting our first annual CTI Spring Expo on Saturday, April 9, 2016 from 11:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. at 5 BOCES Road, Poughkeepsie, New York. Come join us!

This community open house will showcase all of the wonderful programs that CTI has to offer with demonstrations, hands on learning opportunities, prizes for kid participation and much more. The event will also showcase a Middle School Skills Challenge Contest where teams of middle school students can compete for bragging rights as the best Middle School CTE team in the County.

Please join us, rain or shine, for a first-hand look at career and technical education in Dutchess and how we provide students of all ages with meaningful educational opportunities.

Very truly yours,

Mitchell \$hron

Principal – Career and Technical Institute

MS/jg

Dutchess County Board of Cooperative Educational Services
Administrative Offices: 845.486.4800
www.dcboces.org